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“We are so excited to recognize and reward the innovative ideas of these students,” McDill said. “For 
the rest of their lives, these students will be able to point to improvements on these campuses and say ‘I 
did that!’ ” 
 
WHAT:  SCUSD’s first annual Project Green Allocation Awards  
WHEN:   5:30 p.m. to 7 p.m. Thursday, June 7 
WHERE:  Rosemont High School 
  9594 Kiefer Blvd., Sacramento, CA 95827 
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